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 Public Service Announcement 

Limited Access for General Public 

 in Queens Well 
Tuesday, September 23, 2025 

 

 
 

 

The Community respectfully request that the General Public stay within the event areas 

for the duration of the scheduled event.  Access to the Charco, Corral area & Community 

Residents is restricted to the general public. These areas will be monitored by DPS. These 

restrictions are in place to ensure the safety of event participants, and wildlife.  

• No authorized vehicles or foot traffic beyond designated boundaries 

• Spectators must remain in the event areas only 

 

 


